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Re:  Skynet Satellite Corporation - Milestone Showing for
Telstar 12 Vantage Satellite (“Telstar 12V”) at 15° W.L,;
Supplemental Submission

REQUEST FOR CONFIDENTIAL TREATMENT
Dear Mr. Albuquerque:

Skynet Satellite Corporation (“Skynet”) previously filed an application for
authority to launch and operate Telstar 12V,! and on October 28, 2014, Skynet filed a
milestone showing for Telstar 12V. Also on October 28, Skynet submitted to you a
request for confidential treatment that was accompanied by certain materials Skynet
had redacted from the publicly-filed version of its milestone showing.

The October 28 confidential package included a non-redacted copy of the
contract for construction of Telstar 12V that was entered into between Telesat
Luxembourg S.a r.l., a sister corporation of Skynet, and Astrium S.A., now known as
Airbus Defence & Space. It has come to Skynet’s attention that certain Attachments to
the contract were inadvertently not included in the confidential package. Those
Attachments, for which confidential treatment also is requested in accordance with the
terms and showings of the October 28 request for confidential treatment, are included
with this letter.
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In addition, Skynet understands that the copies of photographs of the satellite
under construction that it submitted are not in a condition to be readable by the
Commission staff. Better copies of those photographs are attached.

We regret any inconvenience that may have been caused by omissions in the
materials first submitted.

Respectfylly subnyi

oseph A Godles
sel for Skynet Sa¥ (Corporation
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